
To: All Prospective Offerors of Record  

Re: Addendum to Invitation to Submit Competitive Proposals 

Invitation No.: AV11-20 

Addendum No.: 1  

Product/Service: Statewide Automated Vehicle Procurement 

 

Due to COVID-19 protocols, it should be expected that H-GAC offices remain closed for the 

scheduled pre-proposal conference (April 9, 2020). Accordingly, we will conduct the conference for 

the subject contract online. This link will be posted on HGAC's website under Bid Notices. It is the 

potential respondent’s responsibility to verify the status of this meeting if interested in attending. 

 

NOTE: This Addendum modifies the Invitation, and in accordance with the requirements therein it is 

understood that by submitting a Bid/Proposal Response thereto Offeror acknowledges receipt of this 

Addendum. Offerors bear sole responsibility for making themselves aware of, requesting, and insuring 

receipt of any Invitation or Addendum issued by H-GAC. H-GAC is not liable or responsible in any way 

for any Offeror's knowledge and/or receipt of the Invitation, or any Addendum which might be issued 

thereto. A copy of this Addendum should be placed in the Response in accordance with the requirements 

stated in the Invitation 


